Jamie D. Pruitt 3rd Grade Math/Science Teacher Rossville-Alvin Grade School 350 North Chicago Rossville, II 60963

Dear Mrs. Johnson, Mr. Kendrick, and R-A Board of Education:

Please accept this letter as confirmation of my resignation from my position as elementary teacher with Rossville-Alvin Grade School at the end of the contracted 2018/2019 school year. I appreciate the opportunity to teach with your staff for the last four years and have enjoyed the time I've spent with all of the wonderful students in your community.

If I can be of assistance during this transition, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Jamie D. Pruitt